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FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT ON BILL NO. S.859 
(Doc. No. 021nami.hm.ks.docx) 

TO: The Honorable Hugh K. Leatherman, Sr., Chairperson, Senate Finance Committee 

FROM: State Budget Division, Budget and Control Board 

ANALYSTS: K. Earle Powell 
DATE: January 23, 2014 SBD: 2014015 
 
AUTHOR: 

 
Senator Shealy 

 
PRIMARY CODE CITE: 

 
10-1-220 

SUBJECT: Naming of Roads & Buildings 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT ON GENERAL FUND EXPENDITURES: 
$0 (No additional expenditures or savings are expected) 

 
ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT ON FEDERAL & OTHER FUND EXPENDITURES: 

$0 (No additional expenditures or savings are expected) 

 
BILL SUMMARY:  
Senate Bill 859 amends the Code of Laws of South Carolina, 1976, to provide that a state building, road, 
highway, interstate, bridge, interchange, or intersection may not be named for any elected or appointed 
official, commissioner, director or judge who has not been deceased for a period of five years. 
 
EXPLANATION OF IMPACT: 
The General Services Division of the State Budget and Control Board and the Department of Transportation 
indicate there is no fiscal impact with the adoption of this Bill. 
 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT IMPACT: 
None. 
 
SPECIAL NOTES: 
None. 
 
Approved by: 

 
Brenda Hart 
Assistant Director, State Budget Division 


